
Have you turned in your  Family Survey?   
 

To celebrate the end of the year, we are having a  

PIZZA & PAJAMA PARTY 

THURS., JUNE 14, 2018  AT 12:00 NOON. 

This is also a Minimum Day.   

School will close at noon.  

 

If your child does not regularly at-

tend on this day, let your teacher 

know if you and your child would 

like to be a part of this fun cele-

bration by  

Tuesday, June 12, 2018.   

 

No need to bring lunch on this day unless your 

child does not like cheese pizza.   


